
Stallholder and Street Trading 
Policy (DR05)

Draft Stallholder and Street 
Trading Policy 

The City of Karratha has recently undertaken 
a review of the Stallholder and Street Trading 
Policy and is now advertising a draft version of 
the Policy for public comment. 

Details of the draft Policy are available 
during office hours, at the City of Karratha’s 
Administration Office located on Welcome 
Road, Karratha or on the City’s website: 
www.karratha.wa.gov.au/public-notifications

Submissions are welcome and should be 
made in writing to the City of Karratha, PO 
Box 219, Karratha WA 6714 or via email to 
submissions@karratha.wa.gov.au on or before 
4:30pm Tuesday 4 August 2020. 

Chris Adams	  
Chief Executive Officer


